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9. Another community member questioned the original project budget of $15 M. 

a. Dominique described that $15 M was allocated for all street improvement projects that were 
originally studied during the Design Phase. Cleburne is currently under construction due to its 
recognition of being a priority improvement strategy.  

10. Alvin Roy commented on the segments level of improvements were imbalanced.  

a. Design team will consider burying overhead powerlines and explore options to acquire additional 
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